



Contact

PNG Phone: +675 7967 8463 WhatsApp: +675 7967 8463 Email: calebwilson.png@gmail.com YouTube: Just Above Down Under

Our Mission

Preach Christ
Disciple Believers
Establish Local Churches
Give God the Glory

Our Family

 Caleb
 10/12

 Tabitha
 5/24

 Cassia
 10/10/18

 Cherith
 9/11/20

 Jesse
 7/27/24

Sending Church

Mt Calvary Baptist Church P.O. Box 1372 Roanoke, AL 36274 Pastor: Ricky Emery

Support Address

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30519

Macedonio

March 2025

Dear Friends,

God is doing the impossible. He has called us to minister to the remote islands in Milne Bay Province, PNG. With this ministry, there are many insurmountable challenges, but with God, all things are possible.

Ministry

The Lord is greatly blessing the ministry in Milne Bay. We have moved to Normanby Island to care for a church and set up a base for church-planting in the province. Our province is a maritime province, so we have been getting accustomed to being on the sea a lot, going back and forth to Alotau for supplies. We praise the Lord for providing us with our boat; we have been putting it to much use. On the island, we have begun to lead Eastern Sky Baptist Church. This is a struggling group of believers in Kwanaura village that we are helping to get reestablished into a healthy church. We anticipate the Lord using this church greatly! We have also started Island Hope Bible Institute with the goal of training labourers with which to plant churches throughout the province. We started classes in mid-February. We have 17 students from various regions in Milne Bay, and we are excited for how the Lord will use these men and women in His service!

Family

God continues to show His care for the Wilson family. We are adjusting pretty well to island living. We are always learning new things. The kids are already making many new friends in the village. Our house is getting closer to completion. We were able to get all of our housewares shifted to the island, and we recently got the water tank hooked up. We are praying for a good rain to fill it up quickly. We are currently working on the walling and the flooring for the house. We also have a group of men from Australia that will be with us in April. They will be helping install the solar kit as well as completing the plumbing and wiring for the house. We want to give a big thank you to Pastor Hernan and Good Shepherd Baptist Church for providing us with men and materials to give us a place to call home. All of these things seemed impossible when the Lord first dealt with us about moving to the island, but He has ordered our steps and made it happen!

We greatly appreciate all your faithful prayers and support! We appreciate your help in the Lord's work in Milne Bay, PNG. The Lord is doing great things!

Your Missionaries in Papua New Guinea, Caleb, Tabitha, Cassia, Cherith, and Jesse Wilson

Island Hope Bible Institute



House Progress

